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marriage, to theunbaptised, the unconcerned or the adherent of another religious
faith is undoubtedly profitable, challenging and theologically well-founded, but
the demands on those involved arc great. If the report reaches the right conclu-
sions on these matters does it at the same time sufficiently draw our attention to
the demands which will be made on the church in future years? Is it reasonable for
further debate to take place as to whether the church has the strength, the
resources and the courage to cope with these tensions?

SEPTEMBER CONFERENCE
AND AGM

Members will already have received application forms for the One Day
Conference and AGM to be held on Saturday, 17th September, at Church
House, Westminster, SW1 from 10 a.m. to 4 p.m.

If you have not already sent in your application form, please do so without
delay to assist the Conference Organiser, Mr Brian Hanson, in assessing
total numbers.

If you wish to join the Society and be able to attend, please write to the
Membership Secretary, Mr Augur Pearce, at 1 The Sanctuary, Westmins-
ter, SW1., who will be pleased to send you details.

Apart from the paper by the Very Revd Robert Ombres O.P. on the
approach of the Roman Catholic Church to Canon Law and the Annual
General Meeting, there will be meetings of the Working Groups which all
are welcome to attend and an opportunity to meet informally.

The Conference fee will be £12.00 and it may be possible to arrange cheap
travel with British Rail.

Any further information about the Conference can be obtained from Brian
Hanson at Church House, Great Smith Street, London SW1P 3NZ.
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